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Question for written answer E-001460/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 117 

David Casa (PPE) 

Subject: Unrest in Bosnia 

Recent reports1 on the current protests in Bosnia show that this kind of civil unrest is unprecedented in 
post-war Bosnia. 

Since the end of the war in 1995, the EU has been closely following the situation in Bosnia. Since then, 
a number of EU-Bosnia agreements have been concluded. In addition, the EU has maintained its 
presence in Bosnia through the CFSP and CSDP framework. 

Bearing in mind the current unrest, does the Commission have any indication of whether the EU is 
going to enhance its presence in Bosnia by sending more personnel, or else if it will provide increased 
support in terms of resources? 

                                                      
1  http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/world-europe-26089673 


